
 

 
 

SENIOR TRIP PAYMENTS WILL BE TAKEN JANUARY 4TH TO THE 8TH BEFORE AND AFTER 

SCHOOL IN THE 11/12 CAFETERIA.  FINAL PAYMENT MUST BE RECEIVED BY JANUARY 8TH, 

2016. See Mrs. Bischoff or Ms. Logue with any questions. 

 

Attention All Students: There will be a David’s Dream and Believe Club Meeting after school on Tuesday, 

January 12th in Room 7-2. New members are welcome! If you can’t make the meeting, please see Ms. Posch in 

Room 7-2.  Hope to see you there! 

 

There will be a fishing club meeting in room 8-3 on Thursday January 14th.   

 

Attn:  Students on Honor Roll 1st marking period:  Jack Frost ski resort has sent us passes for a one day      

ski lift ticket, if you were on the honor roll the first marking period.  This is a one day lift ticket.  Please 

go to your grade level main office you are in to get your pass.  The girls will cross your name of the list 

once you receive it, and you will not be able to get another one.  Enjoy your day on the slopes. 

 

“Attention NHS members: the next meeting will be held on Monday, January 11th in room 110 at 2:15. Any 

member who cannot attend should attend the make-up meeting on Tuesday, January 12 before homeroom. 

 
ATTENTION ALL SENIORS:  The 2016 Southern Regional online scholarship application is now open on the district website 
www.srsd.net.  Any senior wishing to be considered for a local scholarship must apply before the February 1st deadline.  
Applying does not guarantee an award; however, you must complete the online application before February 1st to be considered. 
If you have trouble with the application process, please see your guidance counselor.  Start the process early so you don’t 
miss out on a possible scholarship opportunity. 
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